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Congratulations to Ryker Michaela Hertz who was             
baptized in the Laurens United Methodist Church                   

on Sunday, November 13, 2022.  
 

Ryker is the daughter of Michael & Jessica Hertz and 
little sister of Ashlynn.  
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UMW/Annual Holiday Event 

Please join us on Saturday, November 19, 2022 for the UMW/Annual Holiday Event at the 
Laurens United Methodist Church.  Hours are from 10:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.  Look for your 
holiday baking nuts, fresh baked whole wheat bread, rye bread, cinnamon rolls, assortment 
of frozen casseroles, cookie walk, large selection of gently used items, personalized cake 
pans, RADA cutlery, silent auction for a wood carved nativity set and farmers prayer quilt, 
crocheted and embroidered items, and of course much more!!  Chicken and biscuits will be 
served at 11:00 a.m.  Author Phil Breed will be doing a book reading from his book                   
Two Hands Talking!  Hope you can join in the fun! 

 


